Rationale for Changing 699 Numbers:

In order for our department to be in line with the rest of the departments within the College of the Arts, we are requesting that our current 699 numbers (699.04 and 699.06) be changed to 689 (689.04 and 689.06).  699 has been used to give our students performance credit for the work that goes into rehearsing and performing a dance piece.  

A proposal was approved this year, which designated 699 as the number for Undergraduate Scholarship/Research (with a corresponding H699 for Honors students) in all of the departments within the College of the Arts.  The dance department is requesting that these new courses also be approved for use by our undergraduate dance majors who are interested in pursuing dance scholarship/research.    

* Originally, we had requested to just change our Dance 693 Independent Study numbers to 699.  However, we have decided to keep our 693 Independent Study numbers as they are and just make new 699 numbers (like the other departments). 
If there are any questions about this, please feel free to contact Misty Kerns at kerns.26@osu.edu or 292-8933.  Thank you.  
